
  

  
   

Cathy Levin 

Somerville, MA 

United States 

Elizabeth M. Murphy 
Secretary 
U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission 
100 F St. NE 
Washington, DC 20549-1090 

Re: Pay Ratio Disclosure, File No. S7-07-13 

Dear Ms. Murphy, 

I am an investor. 

I'm looking for work. I want to be confidence the field is fair, and CEOs are not getting rich 
off exploiting my low pay, especially when I'm also being asked to sacrifice Social Security & 
Medicare benefits in order to balance the budget. Fair is fair! 

Sincerely, 

Cathy Levin 




